DJB AE/JE has informed that the main water supply line feeding NDMC area for supplying potable water to
Bengali Market and Tilak Lane UGR has been damaged somewhere near Pragati Maidan and due to damage of
main water supply line feeding entire area around Pragati Maidan i.e., NDMC & DJB, Supply of Water has been
stopped and the affected area would be the command area of Bengali Market & Tilak Lane UGR’s for NDMC. As
such, till the water supply is made normal by DJB after repairs of Main Water Supply Line by DJB, there will be no
supply of water from “Bengali Market and Tilak Lane UGR’s” and the affected area of NDMC will be: Tilak Marg,
Tilak Lane, Bhagwan Das Road, Copernicus Marg, Sangali Mess, Princess Park, Bengali Market, Delhi High Court,
Suprem Court of India, Ashoka Road, Feroj Shah Road, Collage Lane, Babar Lane/ Road, Todar Mal Lane/ Road,
Tolstoy Marg etc. For requirement of water tank, request may be made directly to Water Supply Control Room at
the mobile numbers of JE/ AE & Landline: 9599435347(JE), 9891248844(AE), 23743642/ 7566/ 7568, 23360683
(Control Room). For update of repair work, AE/JE(Mains) may be contacted at 9810239140 & 9999800834.



